
Welcome to the January 
newsletter.  We hope you all had a 
good break over Christmas and the 
New Year. With only 230 or so days 

to go, the EVRA2015 festival is 
really starting to take shape. 

Teams Attending 
We’re up to almost 30 teams who have 
confirmed their attendance, so whatever 
else happens, there will be plenty of 
rugby over the weekend. Check out the 
website if you want to see who the teams 
are, but as mentioned last month some 
former British and Irish Lions will be here, 
as well as teams from all over Europe.  If 
you know of any friendly clubs who would 
be interested in coming to the festival, 
please get them to check out the website 
soon. 

RWC Tickets 
Jack Royle at England Rugby Travel 
informs us that because of the high 
demand for RWC tickets, their packages 
are selling out quickly. If you would like 
some tickets for any game, please 
contact Jack (details on the website). 
Note: you will need a code to be eligible 
for the special rates negotiated for 
EVRA2015, which is only available to 
teams who have paid their deposit and 
confirmed their attendance. 
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The statue outside Twickenham stadium 

Entertainment 

The December Newsletter talked about 
the marquee and how that will be the 
focus of the weekend at the rugby club. 
But, we recognise that some people 
attending EVRA2015 will want to have 
some fresh, country air accompanied by 
the opportunity to sample the excellent 
local ales.  
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We’re hoping to team up with our pick of 
the local pubs who will be delighted to 
show you a good time. And the photo? 
Well, what better way to travel around 
than by bus? We may even by able to 
make them available throughout the 
festival, doing a circular route from/to 
Farnham Rugby Club to provide a ‘hop on, 
hop off’ service.  Watch this space for 
further news. 

Escargots Team News 
The Escargots suffered a post-Christmas 
hangover in the recent match against 
Richmond Heavies, losing….heavily. With 
the 6 Nations tournament starting soon, 
there’s now a gap in the fixture list, 
allowing the Escargots time to come out 
of their shells before the next game.  

Financials 
Don’t forget that the balance of your 
payment will be due soon: all the details 
for the various options to pay are 
a v a i l a b l e o n t h e w e b s i t e a t 
www.evra2015.com/payment-terms 
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